
Notice of Rental Car Rate Revision 

March 1, 2025 

 

Maekawa Shokai Co.  

Oki Rent-a-Lease 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

We sincerely appreciate your continued patronage of Oki Rental & Lease. 

We would like to inform you that we will be revising our rental car rates for reservations with departure 

dates on or after April 1, 2025. 

This rate revision is necessary to maintain and improve the quality of our services. We understand that 

this may cause some inconvenience, and we sincerely appreciate your understanding and continued 

support. 

 

Details of the Rate Revision 

• Effective Date: New rates will apply to departures on or after April 1, 2025. 

• Reservations made on or after March 1, 2025: Reservations for departures on or after April 1, 

2025, will be subject to the new rates. 

• Departures before March 31, 2025, with returns in April 2025 or later: If your rental period 

starts before March 31, 2025, and ends in April 2025 or later, the current rates ("old rates") will 

apply. 

• Reservations made before February 28, 2025: If you made a reservation before February 28, 

2025, for a departure on or after April 1, 2025, you will be charged the old rates. 

• Reservation date changes: If you modify an existing reservation scheduled for departure in 

March 2025 to a departure date in April 2025 or later, the new rates will apply. 

 

For details on the revised pricing, please visit our English website homepage at 

https://en.oki-maekawa.com/. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

Sincerely, 

 

Maekawa Shokai Co.  

Oki Rent-a-Lease 

 

https://www.maekawasyokai.com/
https://en.oki-maekawa.com/
https://www.maekawasyokai.com/

